
Campaign Update #6: 
It's fix-up and clean-up season for Light of Christ!

The hallways aren't filled with children's laughter, chatter and footsteps this
summer. Instead, you will hear hammers and work boots as we provide some
needed upgrades in our schools.

The St. Mary's Grade School kitchen repairs include replacement of broken water
pipes, cement and flooring and a new walk-in cooler. The HVAC (heating,
ventilation and air conditioning) compressor unit will be replaced.

The walk-in cooler at Saint Anne School will receive new components and the
sewer lines will be repaired by cleaning them out and removing roots which are
causing blockage.

The roof on the east side of the St. Mary's Central High School and Light of Christ
Academy building will be repaired and the HVAC Control System will be replaced
and calibrated. Fifteen additional lockers will be placed at the Academy.

Floors will be polished and classrooms deep-cleaned at all the schools in
preparation for the August 24 return to school for 1,255 students. This is an
increase of 58 students from last year, and we expect a few more to register over
the summer.

Finally, we are thrilled with the increased numbers of families who want their
children to attend Light of Christ Catholic Schools. This means we are happily
busting at the seams so we are adding a four-classroom modular unit to the
SMCHS campus and a two-classroom modular unit at St. Mary's Grade School.
This is a temporary solution until we are able to build the new high school campus,
hopefully breaking ground in the fall of 2017.

Light of Christ applauds the Class of 2016

What a celebration it was! This year, 69 students graduated from St. Mary's
Central High School. It is an accomplished class, with seventeen students earning
a GPA of 4.0 or higher. 

This year's graduating class earned $1.1 million in scholarships, had an opportunity
to earn up to 32 college credits and their ACT scores ranked among some of the
highest in North Dakota.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nXAdNLifZ4M36iqnPsENdkjnTei_0VVwR4Hds1y0x_GGQ_2AuxoXkYSGMs7efD13Y4o2XO2ZqvyBRQaX0iAvqjeC9XOYEa9_39Zz0_I0G4zYw7-hIcRjgDKsYCCTE6gnde_foRB4x8obV-KaV-Wb6zALJgCgZ4IK0KXtMJaqHaZl7HdrnWqjxA==&c=&ch=


Have a question? Want to volunteer to help with the campaign?
Just use this simple form.

CLICK HERE TO SUBMIT A QUESTION 
OR VOLUNTEER TO HELP WITH THE CAMPAIGN.

We invite you to share these updates with your friends and family and submit the
names of friends/family that would like to receive these updates directly.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nXAdNLifZ4M36iqnPsENdkjnTei_0VVwR4Hds1y0x_GGQ_2AuxoXkcD4VqfHhSnS1K_UUVVzcZSUM1LUYgxTx4yQe9juAKJ3fGyp0jvkrp9_pOGRJFeiSFJWGpqXyK0U77MGI6utVp0I9GbOkKWPzXxz-uI2WcJQvjLgPwZgnPwMJptw4wZKmwro1evJD35TnYA3KK7bfCfuvdY3XUvTqg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nXAdNLifZ4M36iqnPsENdkjnTei_0VVwR4Hds1y0x_GGQ_2AuxoXkcD4VqfHhSnS1K_UUVVzcZSUM1LUYgxTx4yQe9juAKJ3fGyp0jvkrp9_pOGRJFeiSFJWGpqXyK0U77MGI6utVp0I9GbOkKWPzXxz-uI2WcJQvjLgPwZgnPwMJptw4wZKmwro1evJD35TnYA3KK7bfCfuvdY3XUvTqg==&c=&ch=

